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Dear Mrs. Attorney! 
 
 
 I attach copy of Dr. Opatowski’s statement, which you asked for through Mr. 
Wolkowicz.  
 I would like to use this opportunity to ask you to push forward the date of our 
hearing, as soon as possible. Every day we expected a notification about the hearing.  Now 
we found out that it would not take place in July.  
 At the same time, week by week, we lose some of our witnesses. Perhaps it would 
be possible to talk to Mr. Wolkowicz again like you did before the first hearing and ask 
him to expedite the date of hearing. 
 
 
 
We will be waiting, 
Best regards, 


